
Headteacher: Elizabeth Ennew 

Chair of Governors: Kerrie Courtier 

Station Road, Clutton, BS39 5RA 

T. 01761 452510 
E. ​office@cluttonschool.com 
W. ​www.cluttonschool.com 
 
Part of the Midsomer Norton Schools Partnership 
 
 
 
17th January 2020 
  
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
As part of our history topic in term 4 on Significant Victorians (Isambard Kingdom Brunel) I 
have arranged a visit for Willow Class to the SS Great Britain. We will take part in a 
workshop, receive a guided tour and look around the museum. This will take place on 
Thursday 27th February. We will leave school at 9.15am and return in time for the end of the 
school day. Your child will need to wear full school uniform and bring a packed lunch on this 
day. 
 
We would ask for a voluntary contribution of £15.90 per child towards the cost of this exciting 
trip and this can be paid via Parent Pay. 
 
Please note if insufficient funds are received, the trip will not be able to go ahead. 
  
If you have any questions or concerns please come and see me. 
 
Many thanks,  
 
Mrs Lucy Cowgill  
 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
I give permission for my child_____________________________ to go on the school visit to 
the SS Great Britain on Thursday 27th February.  
I have contributed towards the cost of the trip via Parent Pay.  
 
Signed ______________________________  
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